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March 3, 2005 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Re:  WITHDRAWAL 
     Protection Class 9E Clarification 
     Circular P-05-7 Dated March 1, 2005 
 
The North Carolina Rate Bureau is withdrawing the above captioned 
circular letter in order to further clarify the issues addressed in 
that circular.  Please disregard the information contained in 
circular letter P-05-7.  A new circular letter will be posted in 
the future regarding this subject. 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
        F. Timothy Lucas 
 
        Personal Lines Manager 
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